

Larkhill Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs. Emily Taylor

6th July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware a lot of the transition activities the secondary schools have arranged have now been cancelled due to a change in government guidelines. However, we have been in contact with Avon Valley and Stonehenge and they have organised days where your child can visit the school. At the times they have allowed all children from Larkhill who are attending that secondary school can attend and they will not mix with any other bubble. This will give your child some insight into what the school looks like and what to expect. As this is separate from Larkhill, you will have to arrange transport to and from this session.

Children going to Avon Valley

Your child is invited into the school on Wednesday 7th July 2021, 8.30am – 10.30pm. Please note you can bring your child back to school after break at 11am.

Children going to Stonehenge

Your child is invited into the school on Friday 16th July 2021, 8.45am – 2.30pm.

Please click on the below link to confirm that your child will be attending their new school:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=85BLZa8hkki4S_Sgepq1eiVbtlo0FMBBvyabn_9DJsjBUNVFJQzRKMFVYNjlJU05DVEtRRE0xSFZYUC4u

Please note that we have not been told what the children will be doing specifically, but this is a great opportunity for them to go to their secondary school and ask any questions they might have.

Thank you,

Fíona Jenkins

Fiona Jenkins Year 6 Teacher

